
 

 

CITY OF CLYDE HILL  

PUBLIC HEARING  

The Clyde Hill Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 

the regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, July 27th 2024 at 

7:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in a hybrid format (with an 

option for attendance in-person at City Hall and remotely via 

Teams).  The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss and 

consider updates to CHMC Chapter 17.72.040 (Damaged, 

destroyed, or demolished buildings and structures - Expiration 

of Variance). Any interested person(s) may provide oral and 

written public testimony regarding this issue at the public 

hearing. Written comments may also be submitted prior to the 

public hearing. Written questions or comments should be 

submitted prior to the public hearing to Maia Knox, Assistant 

City Administrator, at Clyde Hill City Hall or by email at 

maia@clydehill.org.  

 

Maia Knox, Assistant City Administrator, 9605 NE 24th Street, Clyde Hill, 

WA. 98004 (425)453-7800 

mailto:maia@clydehill.org

